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Betty Lawyer 

How do you like all this nice hot weather? It would be very hard to 
dance at Cowtown if we had not got the air conditioners done be-
fore this hit. I hope you have found a nice place to stay cool. 
 
Steve has had a least 3 squares of dancers on Wednesday night at 
his workshop. They all seem to be having a great time and will 
miss his class as he leaves for a two month vacation before get-
ting back to start class on September 13. Please start thinking of 
everyone you can bring to class and remember we need you back 
as angels. The more dancers we have the more fun. 
 
We had 47 sign up to go to the Storm ball game. This year we also 
invited the Twirlers to go with us again. What fun to get to know 
our friends from other clubs better. Keep in mind to put on your 
calendar July 23. It will be a fun day at the Wickers swim party. 
Bring your swim suit, towel, pot luck dish and anything else to 
make a fun day. Our club will provide the hamburgers and hot 
dogs. There will be square dancing in the pool and you will get to 
see the beautiful pool house they have built. If you just want to 
come and visit that would be great. 
 
We have been on vacation most of this last month we just want to 
thank everyone who took over for us. It is so wonderful to have a 
club who you can count on when you are gone. We did not worry 
because we knew you all are the best. Buy the way we had a won-
derful time. 
 
Next meeting is at NIKKOS again. We would love to have all our 
members come. This works out good because they give us their 
big room and we come at 5:30 if you want to eat and visit. We start 
the meeting around 6:15 or when most members are finished eat-
ing. If you can't get there in time to eat, you can come for the 
meeting. We all sit at one big table which is nice. Come and give it 
a try. 
 
Have a Happy 4th. 
 
        Dan and Betty 

Web site: http//www.cowtown-singles-square-



Carolyn Griswould 

Hello everyone, 
 
I haven't been out to class, but I'm doing well. Not 
hearing from you all I take it you are doing okay also. 
That's the way we want it to enjoy our summer. 
 
I did send out some cards early in the month to: Phil 
Vinokur, Bruce Roberts, and June Jacobson. They 
were not feeling well and had some health issues go-
ing on. I saw Phil back out there and Bruce made it 
on his vacation trip, so I know they are feeling better. 
Hoping the best for June. 
 
Cards went out to Janet Vinokur for her sister and to 
Carolyn Ulrich's mom. Both are caring for their loved 
ones. That takes a lot of strength and patience. 
We're still praying for the best for both of you and 
your families. 
 
If you hear of anyone that needs a little cheer, let me 
know. 
 
Enjoy your summer. 
 
Carolyn Griswould 
gris3woody@aol.com 

Bruce & Lois Roberts 

Bruce and Lois have been on vacation, but want to 
remind everyone that time is getting short for the next 
class.  Please pick up some cards and flyers and pass 
out to everyone that may be interested in Square 
Dancing.  The more students the better! And don’t 
forget how important you Angels are. 
 
In the meantime, have a  great summer. 
 
       Linda Wicker for   

       Bruce and Lois 

Nikkos Burgers 

9295 Magnolia Ave 

Riverside, CA 

Dinner 5:30 

Meeting 6:15 (Approx) 

Sharon Martinez Jul 2 
Susan Stauffer Jul 2 
Crystal Lowe Jul 5 
Mel Jenkins Jul 7 
Gordon Adams Jul 8 
George Perches Jul 19 
Rick Estorga Jul 24 
Sherry Stanke Jul 29 
Wayne Allen Jul 31 

St Jude’s Benefit Dance  July 23 
Redlands Community Center 

111 West Lugonia Ave, Redlands 
 
This is a benefit dance and a great cause. Unfor-
tunately it is the same time as our PICNIC. We’re 
hoping you join us at the picnic, so remember, if 
you decide to Picnic, you can still donate to St. 
Jude’s and join the fun.  Come and earn your 
duck swinger.  Hope we see you at the picnic. 



1st and 3rd Fridays 

 
Cowtown Square Dance Center 

15950 Van Buren Blvd. Riverside, CA 
For More  Information(951)354-8636 or 780-1744 

Round Dance Cuer Howard Delcambre 
Rounds 7:00-10:00, Squares 8:00-10:30 

July 7 

July 21 


